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Elizabeth Dean Fund Committee 

STAFF REPORT: OCTOBER 14, 2023 

GALLUP PARK  

Staff will be meeting with Parks staff in November for an initial review of what they propose for signage at 
Gallup Park. From there, they’ll make edits and bring a second draft to the committee at the January 2024 
meeting for review and discussion.  

OAK WILT IN BIRD HILLS NATURE AREA 

Trenching took place in late October. All trenching is complete. Tree removal will happen in January.  
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BUHR PARK 

All trees were planted at Buhr Park. The invoice has been sent in, but not processed. I visited the site and 
the trees look great! 

BICENTENNIAL PARK 

Parks has asked if we’d like to contribute to Bicentennial Park by funding tree planting of approximately 
15 trees (see areas lined with red), including one large 4-inch diameter bur oak as a specimen tree (red 
star). 

The trees would be planted along the pathway and up near the new splashpad.  

Adam Fercho will present final plans to the committee for consideration at the January 2024 meeting.  
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